
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 Children,  
 
On Friday 26th October 2018 we are holding an Enrichment day linked to our 
topic work ‘The Vikings.’ We are very lucky to have Viking School Visits coming 
to Park Grove to hold a day of workshops covering a wide range of modules. 
Each module has a hands-on element and will include:  
 
Money and Trade, War and Conquest, Religion and Mythology, a Viking burial, 
crafts and skills. 
 
The day will also include a visit from a ‘real Viking’ to give an overview of life 
during the Viking Age. We would like the children to dress up as a Viking, but 
please do not feel obliged to buy a costume as anything home-made is great. 
The teachers will also be dressing up. The children will finish the day with a 
Shield Wall Drill exercise. 
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £3.00 to cover costs towards the 
resources, time and expertise of vikingsschoolvisits.com.  This is a voluntary 
contribution but without your support we will be unable to fund the activities.  
Please pay on ParentPay or by cash in the school office. 
 
We know the children will have a great day and have a very enriching 
experience! 
 
 
Thank you in advance 
 
The Key Stage 2 team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


